
EXECUTIVE SECRETARY'S ANNOUNCEMENTS

We are pleased to announce that Mr. JAMES F. DOSTER has been
awarded the Business History Fellowship for the academic year 1953-
1954. This Fellowship, awarded by the Business Historical Society,
carries a stipend of $4,000 and enables an advanced scholar, usually
the holder of a Ph.D. degree in history, to spend a year of study and
research at the Harvard Graduate School of Business Administration.
The recipient of the Fellowship is permitted free use of his time while
at Harvard to pursue whatever aspects of the history of business he
may choose. Mr. Doster received his doctorate in history from the
University of Chicago. He will take a year's leave of absence from
his duties as Assistant Professor of History at the University of
Alabama.

* * * * * * * * *
As the second book gift in 1953, the Business Historical Society has

the honor to announce that it will present to its members a book
written by one of its Council Members, Professor Richard C. Overton,
of Northwestern University. The book is Gulf-to-Rockies, a history
of the developmental years of what is now The Colorado and Southern
Railway Company. Publication date is set for the fall of this year.
The gift is being made possible through the generosity of the Chicago,
Burlington & Quincy Railroad Company.
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